

January 3, 2018

Dear Parents,

The 2017-2018 school year has proven to be excellent both academically and spiritually. We are especially excited about the renewal of our "Blue Ribbon School of Excellence" status. Our students continue to excel academically while growing spiritually.

Save the Date! **February 1, 2018,** our school will present the ninth annual **POPapalooza**. This is an evening of student programs highlighting both academics and the arts. Join us from 5:00-8:00 p.m. for an evening that will engage both parents and students. A program of times and events will be sent home at a later date.

Attached are the **reenrollment and subsidy forms for the 2018-2019** school year. In order to reenroll for the 2018-2019 school year and receive subsidy, the following procedures must be followed:

- Complete the reenrollment form (one per child) and return to the school office with the enrollment fee of \$150.00 per child by January 26, 2018.
- Return the enclosed subsidy form (one per family) to the **school office** with your reenrollment form(s). We will deliver all subsidy forms to the POP church office for you. (If you are a member of another parish, attach the **signed** subsidy form and return with the reenrollment paperwork.)
- If you are requesting financial assistance from Prince of Peace Parish for next year, please make an appointment to meet with Mr. Kelly Doss, Parish Director of Operations, (Kelly.doss@popcatholic.org or 822-9125, ext. 42) prior to January 31<sup>st</sup> and make a note of this on your reenrollment form. As there is limited assistance available, late requests may not be considered.
- If you have any questions about the 2018-2019 school year, please call me at 824-7886, ext. 21. I will be happy to meet with you.

We hope you and your family had a blessed Christmas.

Connie Angstadt

Principal, Prince of Peace Catholic School

We light the Candles, They light the World.

4650 PRESERVE PARKWAY · HOOVER, AL 35226 · 205.824.7886 · INFO@POPCATHOLIC.ORG



Name:	
Grade:	
Date Received:	
Paid: Check	Cash
Subsidy: Y/N	Parish:

## Re-Enrollment 2018-2019

One form per child is required. Forms available in the school office and on the website.

I.	Student's Name:			
	Address:	7:	Phone:	
	City: Proposed Grade 2	Zip:  018-2019 :	r none:	
II	. RENWEB Update Log into Parents V	<b>:</b>	lemographic and medical information. By initialing	
II	I.FACTS Designati	ons for 2018-2019		
	Divide 2018-2019 K	indergarten thru 8 <sup>th</sup> Grade fees	into three (3) payments? Y/N	
	1 2 10	le Students, Number of Payment 11 , Number of Payments: (Please of 10		
	10 payments 9 payments	ts: Payments begin in July. ts: Payments begin in August. : Payments begin in September : August and January August		
Γ	V. Subsidy Form mu Catholic Y/N		I with re-enrollment form to the school office.	
V		ment fee of \$150.00 (non-refu Check#:	ndable)	
		ament authorizes Prince of Peac 2018-2019 school year.	e Catholic School and the Diocese of Birmingham to	
Signa	ature of Parent/Guard	lian	Date	

\*Re-enrollment will not be processed until all sections have been completed and subsidy and reenrollment forms have been returned.

TWE light the Candles, They light the World.
4650 PRESERVE PARKWAY · HOOVER, AL 35226 · 205.824.7886 · INFO@POPCATHOLIC.ORG



## Prince of Peace Catholic School Tuition Subsidy Eligibility Certification

Prince of Peace Catholic Parish is very blessed to have a school where the Catholic stewardship way of life is taught and lived daily. Prince of Peace School is part of the formation ministry of our parish, and the parish subsidizes (provides financial support to) it. Part of this subsidy includes a tuition reduction of almost 25% to Catholic families who are registered parishioners, attend Mass regularly, and who financially support our parish.

We light the Candles, They light the World.

4650 PRESERVE PARKWAY · HOOVER, AL 35226 · 205.824.7886 · INFO@POPCATHOLIC.ORG